
 
 

 
 

Ref: NTL/2025-26/0209/LSD 
Date: Oct 09, 2025 
 
To 

The Listing Compliance Department 
M/s. BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
Scrip code: 532887 

The Listing Compliance Department 
M/s. National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G 
Block,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai 400 051 
 
Scrip symbol: NTL 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Submission of Certificate under Regulation 74(5) of SEBI (Depositories and Participants) 
Regulations, 2018 for the Quarter ended on Sep, 2025. 
 
With reference to captioned subject, please find enclosed herewith the Certificate under Regulation 
74(5) SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018 for the quarter ended Sep 30, 2025 
received from M/s. Bigshare Services Pvt. Ltd, Registrar and Share Transfer Agent of our Company. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely,  
For Neueon Corporation Limited 
 
 
 
Subrat Sahoo  
Company Secretary & GM-Legal 
 

 
The company name has been changed from “Neueon Towers Limited” to “Neueon Corporation Limited” and 
we are currently in the process incorporating the new name as per regulatory requirements. 
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